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We have had a very productive week this week and enjoyed lots of super learning. Our Art 
Day has seen us produce some beautiful painted death masks based on Ancient Egypt. As 
well as this, we have thought about how to look after our mental health in PSHE and learned 
about why a church is a special place to Christians. 
 

Home reading: This year, all children will record their reading on our new virtual reading 

log: Boom Reader (formerly Go Read). This can be accessed via any device, which allows 

access to the internet, including mobile phones. All children are expected to log a 

minimum of four entries each week. More information has been shared about this at 

Meet the Teacher meetings this year. For support, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 

Google Classroom: Please continue to use the Google Classroom page as usual for any key 

information and to view any learning shared. We will continue to add home learning tasks 
on here as well as sending home a paper copy. We will also continue to upload photographs 
of the children’s learning to our school Twitter account. 
 

PE  

Our PE days are on a Monday (outdoor) and Friday (indoor). Children can come to school 
on these days in their usual PE kit: plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/bottoms, dark hoodie and 
suitable trainers. Please provide a coat for outdoor PE too!  

 

Maths: This week, we have been working on recognising arrays as multiplication calculations 

and solving related problems. Next week, we will continue looking at multiplication. 
 

English: This week, we have continued learning about Captain Scott and his famous journey 

to the South Pole in order to write diary entries in role. We have also continued reading ‘The 
Girl Who Stole an Elephant’ and retrieving information about the characters and setting. Next 
week, we will publish our diaries. 
 

Homework: This week’s homework task and spelling activity have been shared on Google 

Classroom. Spelling covers the /zh/ sound made with the codes ‘si’, ‘s’ and ‘z’. Homework 
tasks link to our learning from English and Maths this week.  
 
 


